[bookmark: _Hlk158205116]Proposal for a Nursery Provision at St. Luke’s Church of England Primary School, Queen’s Park Road, Heywood, Lancashire OL10 4XB
For September 2025

Notice is given that the Governing Board of St. Luke’s CE Primary School is considering the addition of a 26 FTE place nursery class at:
St. Luke’s Church of England Primary School, Queen’s Park Road, Heywood, Lancashire OL10 4XB

The Governing Board of St. Luke’s CE Primary School is now consulting on a proposal to change the age range at the School with effect from September 2025.
The proposal would see the opening of a 26 FTE place, 3-year-old provision which is maintained along with the rest of the school from September 2025. This would support the demand in nursery places in the local area following the increase in funded childcare hours from 15 to 30 hours for working families.    

St. Luke’s CE Primary School will implement the proposal if approved following the statutory consultation.

Further details of the proposal can be obtained from the school at 
[bookmark: _GoBack]office@stlukesceprimary.co.uk by writing to St. Luke’s CE Primary School. 

The proposal can be accessed on the School website at: 

www.stlukesceprimary.co.uk

or  

The proposal can be accessed on the Council website at:
council consultation website at: https://consultations.rochdale.gov.uk/research/nursery-provision-st-lukes-coe 

The consultation ends at midnight on the Friday 30th August. Any person may make comments on the proposal by writing to the school at St. Luke’s CE Primary. You may also complete the on-line response form on the Council website.


Mrs K. Farrall
Headteacher
